
                                               

 

 

 

19th December, 2022 

To,  

Mr. Kainat Malkani 

On -Line Surveillance 

Dept of Corp. Services,      

BSE Limited                

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  Mumbai: 400001. 

 

BSE code : 500119                                                                                 ISIN No.: INE041A01016 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/ 2022-2023 / 357, email regarding “Increase in  Volume ”  

In reference to the above mentioned e-mail ,  seeking clarification on significant increase in 

volume of the security of the Company in recent past, we wish to state that there is no event,  

information/ announcement or unpublished price sensitive information related to the 

operation/performance of the Company that have a bearing on the price or volume behaviour  

in the scrip of the Company as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 which 

is required to be intimated to the Stock Exchanges. 

 

Recently similar increase in volume is observed in the stocks of other sugar companies as well.  

 

We hope the same will clarify. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Dhampur Sugar Mills Limited 

 

 

  

Aparna Goel 

Company Secretary 

M.No. 22787 
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